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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@attglobal.net]
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2011 10:29 PM
Subject: Pyrite from Route 81 roadcut, south of Syracuse, New York

New mineral specimens have been added to my web site. Per your request, this is your special 
advance email of new minerals added to my web site. 

 
Two pages of new listing were posted at: 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm 

 
OR 

 
<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm">New 
Listings Page 1A</A> 

 
<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm">New 

Listings Page 1B</A> 
 

A FEW OF THIS WEEK'S NEW MINERAL LISTINGS: 
- Vanadinite from North Geronimo Mine, Arizona 

- Gmelinite with Natrolite from Pinnacle Rock, Five Islands, Canada 
- Microcline var. Amazonite from Moat Mountain, New Hampshire 

- Quartz with Hematite from Rock Hollow Road, near Kents Corners, New York 
- Quartz from Palermo No. 1 Mine, New Hampshire 
- Pyrite from Route 81 roadcut, south of Syracuse, New York 

- Hematite and Quartz from Tessmer Farm, Chub Lake, New York 
- Sphalerite from Dundas, Canada 

- Quartz (scepter-growth) from Diamond Ledge, Noyes Mountain, Maine 
- Fluorite from Dufferin Aggregates Flamboro Quarry, Canada 

- Anglesite from Monteponi Mine, Italy 
- Laumontite from Drain, Oregon 

- Sphalerite from ZCA Hyatt Mine, Talcville, New York 
 

Plus many, many more... 
 
John Betts 

215 West 98 Street, No 2F 
NY, NY 10025 

www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com 
 

*************************************************************** 
This email is sent to addresses that request notification from John Betts - Fine Minerals To 

discontinue notification send an email requesting removal to jhbnyc@attglobal.net 
*************************************************************** 

 


